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As a fifth-generation Oregonian, I strongly oppose Senate Bill 210. Oregon's mail-in 

voting system is a nationally recognized model for secure, accessible, and efficient 

elections. I take great pride in our state's leadership in voter participation and election 

integrity. There is no justification for dismantling a process that has consistently 

proven to be safe and reliable. Requiring in-person voting and restricting mail-in 

ballots would needlessly disenfranchise many voters and undermine a system that 

has worked exceptionally well for decades 


